
Town of Sandisfield 
Board of Selectmen 

Notice of a Public Hearing 
 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open 
Meeting Law, G.L.c. 30A, 20, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict 
limitation on the number of people that may gather in one place, which has since been 
extended, this public hearing of the Board of Selectmen will be viewable by Zoom no matter 
what but the Board will meet in person and allow public attendance in person if such is allowed 
under the state capacity limitations in effect at the time of the hearing. The information will be 
available on the town’s website by noon on March 29, 2021 whether in person attendance will 
be permitted. 
 
 

In accordance with the provisions of Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 40A, Section 
9 and Sections 3.B.16 and 10 of the Sandisfield Zoning Bylaw, the Sandisfield Board of 
Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, March 29, 2021 at 6:00p.m. at the 
DPW Garage at 5 Silverbrook Road, on the application of SAMA Productions, LLC for 
relief in the form of a special permit to construct and operate a cannabis cultivation and 
manufacturing facility, comprised of a 5,000 square foot processing/conversion building 
and 100,000 square feet of cultivation space located in 23 commercial 
greenhouses.  The subject property is located at Lot #8, Abbey Road, and is a portion of 
Assessor Parcel 408-0-31.  The project and property are described and depicted in 
greater detail in the application materials, which are posted on the Town’s website at 
sandisfieldma.gov, Board of Selectmen. 
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